
 
 
 
 
 

The Personal Injuries Assessment Board and Data Protection 
 

 
Update on GDPR 
 
The Personal Injuries Assessment Board (PIAB) is required to process Personal Data in order to 
carry out its statutory functions in assessing personal injuries claims in a fair and efficient way. 
 
PIAB respects the privacy rights of those whose Personal Data we process and we are conscious of 
our obligations under existing legislation and the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) 
which is in force from the 25th May 2018. 
 
The GDPR significantly changes data protection law in Europe, strengthening the rights of 
individuals and increasing the obligations on organisations. 
 
We in PIAB are committed to working in compliance with data protection legislation and in 
treating Personal Data securely and with care. 
 

 PIAB’s latest Data Protection Code of Practice is available at this link - 
https://www.piab.ie/eng/data-protection/ 

 

 Our Website Privacy Statement and Cookie Policy has also been updated and is available 
at this link - https://www.piab.ie/eng/privacy/ 

 
The Data Protection Commission has produced information on the GDPR which is available at 
http://gdprandyou.ie/ 
 
For further information, please contact our Data Protection Officer, Michael Kelly, via 
enquiries@injuriesboard.ie 
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